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October 16, 2024 
 

NOTICE OF SEPA DNS RETENTION 
 

 
To:   Department of Ecology and Clark County 
 
From:   Department of Corrections  
 
Date:   October 16, 2024 
 
Subject:  Retention of SEPA DNS for Department of Corrections – Larch Corrections Center  
 
Notice is hereby given that pursuant to RCW 43.21C and WAC-197-11-340(2), Department of 
Corrections does retain their SEPA Determination of Non-Significance (DNS) decision that was issued on 
August 30, 2024, on the proposal for the Department of Corrections - LCC.  
 
The lead agency for this proposal has determined that the proposal will not have a probable significant 
adverse impact on the environment. This final decision was made after review of the SEPA environmental 
checklist, and project information on file with the lead agency.  No comments were received during the 
public comment period ending on September 14, 2024, and no appeals to the DNS were received during 
the appeal period ending on October 5, 2024.  
 
The responsible official finds this information reasonably sufficient to evaluate the environmental impact 
of this proposal. A copy of this threshold determination is available upon request.  
 
Direct questions regarding these decisions to: 
Darin Klein 
Environmental Manager 
Capital Planning & Development 
Washington State Department of Corrections 
P.O. Box 41112  
Olympia, Washington 98504-1112 
Telephone: 360.764.3093 
Darin.Klein@DOC1.wa.gov 
 
 
 
 
 
Darin Klein 
Capital Planning & Development 
Washington State Department of Corrections 
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